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I was diagnosed with early stage Lymphoma on January 15, 2008 but the doctor I 
saw and the Stanford Doctor said that my case was diagnosed so early that 
treatment was not needed at the time.  
 
3 Years ago, I learned about Poly MVA from my boss, Ed Sanchez, and started 
taking 2 tsp daily of Poly MVA. Then, in February 2018, I started taking 4 tsp 3 
times a day which I eventually cut back to only 4 tsp daily once I had completed 
my Chemotherapy treatments.  
 
I had my blood drawn every 3 months and saw my Oncologist every 6 months. In 
January 2018, my labs showed some changes and a PET scan was done. Due to 
these changes, I then had chemo once a month (2 times session) for 6 months 
(March 2018 – September 2018). 
 
I had very few side effects from the Chemo. I believe this was because of the 
Poly, CoQ10, Coral Calcium, Vitamin D3 and Liver Support supplements.  
 
9 months after increasing my Poly MVA dosing to 12 tsp daily in tandem with 
completing my Chemo regimen, I had a PET scan in October 2018 – the results to 
me were awesome!  



If I had been shown the previous PET scan, I would have been so much more 
worried!  
 
I continue to take the Poly daily and all of the other supplements I listed before 
on a daily basis. I continue to have my blood drawn every 3 months and see my 
Oncologist every 6 months. We are again just watching the Lymphoma because it 
is small cell Lymphoma and will never completely go away but for now it is in 
check. 
 
I thank God everyday for meeting Eddie Sanchez because I feel without this 
meeting and the Poly, my life would be entirely different today! 
 
Debbie 
 
 


